
OPEN HOUSE  
HIGHWAY 3 TWINNING 
Town of Taber to West of Burdett 
The Alberta government has retained Stantec Consulting 
Ltd. to complete a functional planning study for the 
future twinning of Highway 3 from the Town of Taber to 
west of the Hamlet of Burdett. The study will identify 
staged options to upgrade the highway to a twinned 
freeway corridor and identify future interchange 
locations. 
 
Please join us at a Drop-In Open House to learn about the 
project, its purpose and timeline, and to prov ide input to 
inform our understanding of the study area. 

Thursday, June 29, 2017 
4:00 – 8:00 p.m.   

Heritage Inn Hotel & Convention Centre  
4830 - 46 Avenue, Hwy 3, Taber, AB 

Learn more at 
http://www.transportation.alberta.ca/projects/south.aspx 
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